From: Tanya Novikova

To: aarhus compliance

Cc: Andriy Andrusevych , Fiona Marshall, Irina Sukhy, Magonov Sergio, icd, minofnature@gmail.com,
thomas.alge, Ecohome

Date:  21/12/2016 04:34

Subject: Re: Decision V9c (Belarus) - clarification question

Dear all!
I attached to this letter the document "TKII 17.02---08---2012" titled as "TexHu4ecKkuii KOIEKC yCTOSBIICHCS
npakTuky. [IpaBuiia IpOBEeICHHUsI OICHKH BO3ICHCTBHUS HA OKPYKAOIIYIO CPEIy U MOATOTOBKH OTueTa".

It contains part "TIpmtoxenue K" (Attachment 2K) to which reffers this part of text.

Best regards,
Tatyana Novikova

On Mon, Dec 19, 2016 at 7:30 AM, aarhus compliance wrote:
Dear Ms. Novikova,

We refer to your statement dated 7 December 2016 received today. We have a small clarification question in
that regard. Where it states:

"-IyHKT 6.C. 0 YeTKUX TPEOOBAHUSIX B OTHOLICHUH (OPMBI U COJIEPKAHKS TyOJHMYHOTO YBEJIOMIICHNS,
Tpebyemoro B myHKTe 2 cTathu 6 Koneenim; Gopma yBegomnenus ycranonieHa [Ipmnoxernem XK k TKIT
17.02---08---2012;"

it is not clear to the Secretariat what the appendix referred to is. If it is an indeed an annexed public notification
form, it would also be most useful if you would submit it for the purposes of the Committee, if it is available to
you. Otherwise it would be helpful if you could inform the Committee to which Act this form has been annexed.
Thank you very much in advance for your assistance.

Best regards,

Aarhus Convention secretariat



